


or the cost of the treatment in Ireland whichever is the lesser. Public patient pathways as they apply to 

accessing the healthcare in Ireland equally apply to accessing the healthcare abroad under the CBD. 

The HSE continues to work to make patients aware of their rights and entitlements to use the provisions of 

the Directive and this is reflected in the steady increase in the number of patients exercising their rights 

since the introduction of the scheme in 2014. 

I trust this is of assistance. 

Yours sincerely, 

Catherine Donohoe 

Head of Function/Service 
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